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SubiectAgain, Wtren Would lt Be Convenient For Me To Call you?, ETC.
Date: 1011012005, 12:22 pM

From:
To: CIAY CALVERT <cxc45@psu.edu>, rdr2@psu.edu

Organization: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.

Dear Professors Calvert and Richards,

I have received no response from either of you to my october 3rd e-mail, which I herewith resend.
Please advise as to a convenient date and time for me to call you.

Additionally, I would appreciate the names of your cotleagues to whom you presented the lawsuit
theories advanced by your artcre -- and to whom your article refers at pige 2a.

As the lawsuit must be filed within less than a month, your prompt response is essential.

Thank you.

F-lEl-s-?.r-r-:y::ffi**********************

- Original MessaEe
Subject:When Would lt Be Corrvenient For Me To Call you?

Date: 10/3/2005, 11:51 AM
From : Elena Ruth Sassower <iudoe\ryatchers@aol.com>

To: CLAY CALVE RT <cxe45@psu.ed u>, rdr2@psu.ed u
Organization: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.

Dear Professors Calvert and Richards.

In response to Professor Calvert's disappointing and rather incomprehensibte September 24th e-mail,
please advise when it would be convenient for me to telephone either or both of you about the two-fold
issues presented by my original September 9th e-mail. I would like to call you oh thursday or t
and would appreciate if you could tell me the time that would best accomoO-ate your schedules.

By way of update, on September 26th, I filed a complaint to Neur York Times public Editor Byron
Calame to which he has already responded. That SeptemUer ZOn conffii and his SeptemOer 3Ottr
response are posted on CJA's website, www.iudqewatch.orq, under "PRESS SUPPRESbION-THE
NEW YORK TIMES''.

Finally, a propos of the _observation in your laur revievrr article that The Times' 'masthead slogan, ,All theNews That's Fit to Print"' is understood by readers to be "a covenant of truth and accuracy',,I draw your
attention to the fact that posted on our website is our June 30, 1992 complaint to Arthur SulzOerger, .,;r.,
transmitting to him a copy of our complaint of that date to the New York Department of Consum6r Affairs
that such motto was a false and misleading advertising claim.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower
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